
 
 
             

              To:  UC Electrical Exam Tester           Date: 9/16/2024 

              THIS LETTER CONTAINS IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR UPCOMING ELECTRICAL LICENSING EXAM 

 What: Ulster County Electrical Licensing Exam 

When: Thursdays 1/09/25, 2/13/25, 3/13/25, 4/10/25, 5/08/25, 6/12/2025, 7/10/25, 8/14/25, 9/11/25, 10/09/25,        

11/13/25, 12/11/25  

                Time: 6:00-8:00 PM 

 Where: Ulster BOCES Career and Technical Center, Main Entrance (middle door) 

                             319 Broadway (Rte. 9W) Port Ewen NY 12466 

 

 What to bring:  

                                          NFPA 70 2017 NEC Code Book or NFPA 70 2017 NEC Handbook,  

                                          Ugly’s 2017 Electrical References, not required but can bring  

                                          Reading glasses or magnifiers 

                                          Please do not bring food into the test site, bottled beverage is OK 

 

 Ulster BOCES will provide: pencils, scrap paper, calculators 

 

All test questions are based on the requirements of the NFPA 70 2017 NEC Code Book, make sure you bring the  

code book to the test. Plan on arriving by 5:45 PM as the exam will start promptly at 6:00 PM. If you are late, once the instructions 

are being read, you will not be permitted to enter the exam room. You will have to reschedule your exam for a later date.  

Please enter the building through the Main Entrance. Masks and face coverings are no longer required.  It is a personal option. 

However, please consider wearing one if you have been exposed to someone who has COVID or if you tested positive recently.   

 

Please know that any electronic devices (calculators’, cell phones, Fitbit, and smartwatches etc.) must be turned off and put away. 

Testers will not be able to use or access their device until they have finished and submitted their exam. Once the tester is done with 

their exam, they must exit the building.  

If for any reason the exam is canceled, we will notify the test takers of the cancellation and the rescheduled date by phone and/or 

email.  

For more information please visit: https://ulstercountyny.gov/electrical -licensing-board-info 

 

Thank you  

 

Carolyn Detweiler 

 


